
 

 

 

16th July, 2021 

Dear Class of 2021 Student, Parents and Carers,  
 
Re: Examination Results Update 

I hope this letter finds you and your families well, and that you are having an enjoyable summer.  
 
I am writing to let you know that your GCSE and BTec results will be available to collect on  
Thursday 12th August from 10:00am to 12:00pm. 
 
Please come to the Crowland Road entrance. If you are not able to attend on the day then please 
contact exams@gladesmore.com 
 
We are really looking forward to Results Day and welcoming you back.  The grades achieved will be the 
result of your hard work and dedication in very difficult circumstances. I would like take this 
opportunity to reiterate that your results will be ‘real grades’ and will be treated as such by colleges, 
sixth forms, universities and employers going forward. I hope that you will be proud of your results 
following all of your efforts. 
 
The School determined the Centre Assessed Grades by looking at the evidence of your performance 
such as in examinations, assessments and coursework tasks. These were assessed by groups of subject 
teachers working together, the marking was cross checked with external moderators involved to 
appraise the marks and support the process. The exam boards formally approved our procedures and 
are randomly scrutinising some of your work and assessments to ensure that the grades that will be 
awarded are accurate and fair.  
 
I have to remind you that we cannot have any discussions with candidates about the grades before the 
12th August, so please do not contact any members of staff in relation to this. Whilst I am confident 
that the vast majority of you will be pleased with your results, and they will allow you to move onto the 
next stage of your education as planned, it is possible that a small number could find that their grades 
do not reflect the level they feel they were working at. Information about what to do in these 
circumstances can be found on the School Website. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 12th August and offer you very best wishes for the future. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

T. Hartney CBE 
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